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Owning property on Whychus Creek for 22 years,  I have noticed a decrease in 

beaver activity over the years.  Aspens trees were harvested by the beavers every 

year, but now the beaver activity is seldom seen.  Please protect beavers, as they 

are so very critical for  healthy, natural habitats and stream flows. 


